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It seems to me that the applicant, Highways England, have agreed that a longer bored tunnel is preferable but
that such an extetion to the current scheme would not be value for 'tax payers' money.

It is my contention that Stonehenge is a World Heritage Site and of far greater importnce than any concideration
of cost effectiveness and that whatever damage is incurred far exceeds the need for any such improvement, 

And that there is only one chance to get this right and that the present scheme as outlined by Highways is not of
sufficient quality and that assurances given fall short of what is exspected for such an important project.

I therefor respectfully suggest planning permission is not granted

Arthur
King Arthur Pendragon
Senior Druid & Pagan Priest
Proposed parlimentry Candidate, Salisbury




